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Dear Aunt and Cousin,

   A few days ago, we received one of your letters with some beautiful photos. We’re very happy that the (prosthetic) leg
 isn’t recognizable; we know that it’s the right one, but in the photo it’s not recognizable; we’re happy that you feel comfortable with it. Thank God, you have beautiful granddaughters (or nieces). God bless them. You, dear Cousin Concetta
, you are beautiful. We can’t wait to meet you. Yesterday we received the other letter where you write that you received the package
 in good conditions. This makes us happy.

   Don’t worry about Aunt Vincenza
 because we’re able to […]

Uncle Peppino
 reads your letters and thanks you for the gift. He said that he has gotten used to Italian cigarettes and he would rather prefer a shirt, like the sample that you find enclosed in this letter, a thick one useful for the winter and the spring. Dear Concetta, you say that next year you’re going to spend your holidays in New York. Why don’t you come to Italy? Here we have comforts: water and bathroom. We would be happy.

   Dear Aunt Lucia, spend your days comfortably, as our Lord wants. We always pray for you. Kisses to everyone, to your children and grandchildren. Big kisses to you and to Concetta. Greetings to Rocco Mucci
.

Your nieces,

                   Lina, Mariannina and Rita.

� Lucia would have received this prosthesis circa 1969.


� Concetta (Connie) Lariccia


� a pair of earrings for pierced ears and a gold chain


� Vicenza Bisceglia Eremita, Lucia’s sister in New Rochelle, New York


� Giuseppe Pallante


� Lucia’s cousin in Youngstown, Ohio





